
 

Smart Centres owned land north of Lougheed 
 
E-mail to Pitt Meadows Mayor and Council, dated Feb. 22, 2010 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
The Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows Vancouver Area Cycling Coalition would like to 
commend the Pitt Meadows City Council regarding its forward looking policies and 
practices with regard to cycling infrastructure. We are happy to see that many 
improvements have been made in recent years, and we hope to be able to look forward 
to many more cycling friendly projects. 
 
We would like to remind the Mayor and Council that the easiest and most cost-efficient 
way to plan cycling infrastructure is in the planning stages of new developments. 
Therefore we feel the time is right to ask you to ensure that, when considering the 
application of SmartCentres for rezoning of the parcel of land north of Lougheed 
Highway and west of Meadow Gardens Way,  the construction of an off-road multi-use 
path is made part of the conditions for rezoning.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jackie Chow 
Communications 
Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows Chapter 
Vancouver Area Cycling Coalition 
 


